



The Moore Center

Creating opportunities for a good life.TM

Dear Moore Center Family,

As we watch the numbers of Covid-19 cases in New Hampshire rise, our Agency wants to be proactive in assuring that each individual and their family is safe and supported.



As I mentioned in my earlier email, everyone should have a plan for dealing with Covid-19. With this in mind, we're reaching out to all families and supported homes to review individual plans of action. Team members from The Moore Center will be reaching out this week by phone to help families think through a proactive plan.

Please respond to these calls and have a conversation with our staff so we can assist you in creating a plan.

We look forward to speaking with you and to working together to develop and document an individual plan.

Paul

Paul S. Boynton
President and CEO

©2020 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102

Web Version Subscribe Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®
A GoDaddy® company